28 October 2021

Minister for Community Safety Ash Regan BPA/MSP St Andrew's House Regent Road Edinburgh EH1 3DG



By email to: MinisterCS@gov.scot

Dear Minister,

Scottish Law Commission Report on Trust Law

Many thanks for your letter of 27 October 2021 concerning trust law reform. This is wonderful news, I am absolutely delighted. I note that timing will be a matter for Cabinet, but am hopeful that there will be sufficient Parliamentary time in this session for such an important and much-needed law reform. There will be considerable rejoicing and relief amongst the legal community who deal with clients and find the 100-year-old law a major handicap.

Thank you again,

ANN PATON

Ann.Paton@scotlawcom.gov.uk

Ann Paton